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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Donates to United Way of Northeast Michigan 

Alpena, Michigan, January 20, 2023 – Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) and its 
employees recently donated to United Way of Northeast Michigan. 

Each year, employees can opt for payroll deduction donations to be designated to United Way of 
Northeast Michigan. These pledged funds from employees are then matched up to $250.00 by 
the credit union. With the funds matched by AAACU and employee donations, a total of 
$1,890.00 was donated to United Way of Northeast Michigan. 

United Way of Northeast Michigan helps provide services to assist community members with 
basic human needs such as food, clothing, and household needs. They also provide back-to-
school shopping events for students and have partnered with Dolly Parton Imagination Library to 
provide free books to children 0-5 years of age. 

AAACU is proud to partner with its team members to support the efforts of United Way of 
Northeast Michigan. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of December 31, 2022, AAACU provides service to 33,786 members with 
total assets equal to $575,216,669. 


